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Nareka Jacques

From: no-reply@centralsaanich.ca <no-reply@web-response.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 11:38 PM
To: Municipal Hall
Subject: Mayor & Council email form submission from centralsaanich.ca

Submitted on Wed, 07/31/2024 - 11:38pm 

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Subject 
Outdoor pool 
 
Full Name 
Tarina Verleun 
 
Phone Number 

 
 
Address 
6505 Central Saanich Rd 
Victoria, BC. V8Z5T9 
 
Neighbourhood 
Tanner Ridge 
 
Email 

 
 
Message 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
I understand that an outdoor pool has been suggested for the parcel of land purchased on Hovey Rd, in 
addition to constructing new municipal buildings. I am writing in support of the proposal to build an 
outdoor pool. 
 
As a mother of three school aged kids, one of whom participates in a peninsula swim club, I believe that 
an outdoor pool would be an asset to our family and our community. It would draw users from across the 
region since there is no outdoor pool anywhere in the capital region. An outdoor pool is something I often 
hear parents wish was available locally. 
 
Having another pool facility on the peninsula would also help support strong demand for pool lanes, as I 
understand that the number of lanes available for our swim club at Panorama was reduced this season 
due to high demand from other users. 
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Expanding recreational facilities in Central Saanich would be a big bonus for our community. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
Tarina Verleun 

 

“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of 
Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of 
this communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.”  




